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Miami University License No. 34-01329-07
ATTN: Ronald Treick, Ph.D.

Radiation Safety
Committee, Chairman

Oxford, Ohio 45056

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated February 21, 1979 and April 10, 1979,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance
identified in our letter dated February 5, 1979. We will examine your
corrective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincer ly,

.3 k-

A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and
Materials Safety Branch

cc: Kenneth Fritz, Radiation
Safety Officer

cc w/ltrs dated 2/21/79
and 4/10/79:
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